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School Board Members:
This letter is to request maternity leave for the first part of the 2012-2013 school year.  My due date is in July and I plan to return to school September 4th.  If this changes for any reason I will contact my supervisor, Mrs. Deb Brown.  

Thank You,
Tiffany Thomas
4th grade teacher 
